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 BETZ 

SLIMICIDE C-70C 

ANTIMICROBIAL AGENT 

INDUSTRIAL

 WARNING      CORROSIVE

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 GUARANTEE
Contents:  LIQUID                                  Wt.%
Sodium Hypochiorite...............................10.8%

 REGISTRATION NO. 20543 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCT ACT

NET WEIGHT AS MARKED ON CONTAINER

 Betz Inc. 
3026 Solandt 

Kanata, Ontario 
K2K 2A5

PRECAUTIONS:  Harmful or fatal if swallowed.  Corrosive.  Causes
eye burns and skin irritation.  Avoid breathing vapour or mist. 
Use with adequate ventilation.  Do not get into eyes, on skin or
on clothing.  Immediately remove contaminated clothing and wash
before reuse.  Wash thoroughly after handling.  Wear rubber
gloves, splash proof chemical goggles and face shield when
handling.

Do not use in potable water systems in food plants.  Do not allow
water in treated systems to come into contact with beverage.

Thoroughly drain bottles of beverage subsequent to the
pasteurization process.

STRONG OXIDIZING AGENT:  Mix only with water according to label
directions.  Mixing this product with organic matter or with
ammonia, acids, detergents or other chemicals may release
hazardous gases irritating to the eyes, lungs and mucous
membranes.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact with skin, wash immediately with



plenty of soap and water.  Immediately contact physician.

In case of contact with eyes, flush eyes immediately with plenty
of clear water for at least 15 minutes and immediately contact a
physician.

In case of ingestion, immediately contact a physician.  Do not
induce vomiting.  Drink large quantities of milk, or gelatin
solution or, if these are not available, drink large quantities
of water.  Do not give vinegar or other acids.

In case of inhalation, immediately remove affected person from
contaminated area to fresh air.  Immediately contact a physician.

ECOLOGICAL:  This product is toxic to fish.  Do not discharge
into lakes, streams, ponds or public water unless in accordance
with local regulations.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning of
container and equipment or disposal of wastes.  Apply this
pesticide only as specified on the label.

DISPOSAL: 

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to treatment site. 

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or
reconditioning. 

3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements. 

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills contact the regional office of
Environment Canada. 

5. For small spills.  Recover free liquid.  Soak up residue
with solids absorbent.  DO NOT FLUSH INTO SURFACE STREAMS. 
INFORM ENVIRONMENT CANADA AS IN #4.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

FOR USE IN RECIRCULATING COOLING WATER SYSTEMS AND BREWERY
PASTEURIZERS. NOTE:  This product degrades with age.  Use a
chlorine test kit and increase dosage as necessary to obtain the
required level of available chlorine.

For the control of bacteria, algae and fungi, add Slimicide C-70
to the tower basin, distribution box or some other point to
insure uniform mixing.

INITIAL DOSE:  When the system is noticeably fouled, add 0.06 to
0.12 kg/1000 L of water in the system to achieve 7.5 to 15.0 mg/L
available chorine by weight.  Repeat until control is achieved.

SUBSEQUENT DOSE:  When microbial control is evident, apply 0.03
to 0.06kg/1000 L of water in the system to achieve 3.25-7.5 mg/L
available chlorine by weight.  Apply treatment weekly or as



needed to maintain control.

Badly fouled systems must be cleaned before treatment is begun

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label. It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY. Technical advice regarding specific site
problems is available from BETZ.

 KEEP CONTAINER COVERED 
PROTECT FROM FREEZING 

HYPOCHLORITE SOLUTIONS, UN 1791

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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